
WHERE DO 
OUR WORST 
PROBLEMS 
ACTUALLY 
BEGIN?
#GivingTuesday, first launched 
in 2012, was created to encour-
age people to simply “do 
good.” Building on the
enormously popular start of 
the holiday shopping season 
— Black Friday, Small-Business 
Saturday, Cyber Monday — 
#GivingTuesday is now widely known, 
particularly among nonprofit donors. 
Since its inception, hundreds of mil-
lions of individuals have contributed 
their time and financial resources to various 
organizations on this very special day.

This year, we ask you to think broadly when making your #GivingTuesday 
contributions. Many worthwhile organizations work diligently to fight 
hunger and  homelessness, to rally against environmental atrocities, 
and to mobilize for access to job training and career opportunities. 
Negative Population Growth, Inc. fully supports these, and many other ideas.

The hard truth is that population growth 
is the root cause of these problems, and hundreds 
of others. Reducing U.S. population size and 
growth to ultimately reach a smaller, truly 
sustainable level would alleviate, if not 
eliminate, most of our nation’s 
most pressing challenges.

We respectfully ask you to think beyond 
the obvious, think of the root cause of our 
nation’s problems, and to please consider 
supporting Negative Population Growth 
this #GivingTuesday.

www.NPG.org/GT

Negative Population Growth, Inc., the nation’s premier organization devoted to the study of U.S. 
population issues, was founded in 1972. Our primary purpose is to educate the American pub-
lic, particularly our nation’s elected leaders, regarding the need for policies designed to slow, 
halt, and eventually reverse population growth to protect our environment and quality of life 
for future generations. NPG recommends an end to illegal immigration, a reduction in legal im-

migration to no more than 200,000 admissions each year, and the ideal of the two-child family.

Learn more at www.NPG.org


